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We’re back in action with the beginning of Preschool and Preschool 

Prep. We welcomed back A.A. Meetings, T.O.P.S. and the cardio side of the Fitness Center. We 

appreciate the patience of the remaining programs on hold until we can begin some restoration 

projects. 

The Scarecrow Stroll begins October 18th through November 1st. The Pumpkin Hunts will be on 

October 26th. It’s not too late to sign up for either of those events. We are set to be a polling 

place for the November election. We are also planning for Holiday Happenings. 

We edit Comcast Channel 4, and our Facebook page. We continue to learn website editing. We 

encourage residents reach out with any suggestions and always “Take time for fun”.  


